

4th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will be aware, there is a general election taking place on Thursday 12th December 2019. The Electoral Services team have confirmed that Gayton Primary School will be used as a polling station on this day. Therefore, I am writing to inform you that school will be closed on this day. I apologise for any inconvenience caused, but unfortunately, there is no choice with this decision, as school is not able to safeguard the safety of pupils effectively when it is open as a polling station to the general public.

Unfortunately, this also means that it is necessary to move the F2 & KS1 Christmas performance which was planned to take place on Thursday 12th December. Therefore I can confirm the Christmas performance will be moved to the evening of Wednesday 11th December at 6:00pm.

Thank you for your understanding and support with this matter.

Kind regards

Mrs McAleny Headteacher